
Thank you for an amazing 2019 and see you next year…. 
As always I would like to thank all of you for your support in making this term so successful. By working 
together our children are really making excellent progress. We really value your input and hopefully you 
agree. The teachers have enjoyed sharing the children’s learning with you on Class Dojo and I am sure 
that you will agree that the children are really enthused by what they have been learning. Today a Y4 
child told in depth what he had learned about Julius Caesar and the Year 5 class enjoyed telling me 
about how they made Fajitas amongst many other experiences. You are welcome to come in and see 
your children’s learning anytime, you just need to arrange this with your child’s class teacher.  

I also really enjoyed the EYFS and KS1 Nativity production last week. These are the youngest children at 
Outwood and they put on an excellent show. The EYFS Christmas sing-along was another lovely event 
this week and it was great to see so many family members come along to join in. We are so proud of our 
children and what they are achieving and we can’t wait to share what we have in store for the children 
in 2020 after the festive break! 

Attendance & Punctuality 
The winner of the attendance award this week was Year 2 with 96% 

The winner of the punctuality award this week was Year 6 
                                                         School Target: 96%           School Attendance today: 94.6% 
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Outwood’s Christmas Fair  
Thank you to all who attended or helped at our PTA Christmas Fair. We raised over £500 for school 
funds. It was a great event and the PTA worked hard to make it the success it was. The money raised 
will go towards getting new ICT equipment for the children. The events that the PTA organise are so  
important to the school as not only are they fantastic for our school community but they raise much 
needed funds for the school.  

English Classes  
English classes for parents and carers where English is not their first 
language will begin again on Wednesday 8th January. Please             
remember that these are FREE of charge and are led by a fully      
qualified ESOL teacher. If you would like to join please come along. 
These are held in the school library straight after drop off at 9am. It’s  
a relaxed and fun way to develop English skills and learn how to    
support your children’s learning at home. Refreshments are provided.  

Finally everyone at Outwood would like to wish you well 
over the festive season and look forward to welcoming you 
back on Tuesday 7th January 2020!  

Clubs Notice 

All extra-curricular 
clubs will   

 begin again on  

Tuesday 7th January. 

School Crossing Patrol Vacancy 
Hopefully you saw my dojo message that I sent out this week. This stated that we are happy to share 
that Stockport Council are now looking to recruit a new School Crossing Patrol for outside our school.  
This is welcomed news for all of us. I have attached the advert to this newsletter for any of you who 
maybe interested in the post or know of someone who is.  




